
The 2024 K-T District Convention will be
held  at the Franklin Marriott – Cool

Springs in Franklin, Tennessee.
This year’s convention is sure to make an
impression with the numerous activities

and events we have planned. Josh Hiscock
will be joining us as our Keynote speaker

this year. He will set the tone for an
exciting weekend with his energetic,

powerful, meaningful, and entertaining
presentation at Friday’s opening session.
We think you’ll really enjoy being part of
this year’s conference!You can download

Key Club International Convention
contest award forms on ktkey.org
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UPCOMING EVENTS

SPRING RALLY

February 1st-unpaid clubs become
suspended
February 24th - Divisional Spring Rally
March 22-24th-DCON

The date has officially been
chosen! We are currently

working on the location and
time. Please tell me what times

will work best for your clubs so as
many people as possible can be

there. At spring rally we will run
nominations and vote for the
next lieutenant governor and

most outstanding key clubber so
be sure to come!

Jaslyns jabber

DCON INFORMATION



Erika’s lighthouse is a non-profit organization with the primary goal of
helping students with their mental health, using a 4 pillar method. The 4

pillars are: Classroom education, teen empowerment, Family engagement,
and school policy and staff. You can find more information on the Erika’s

Lighthouse website.
It was founded in 2004 by Virginia and Thomas Neuckranz after their

daughter Erika lost her life to depression. Since the founding they have
been able to help over 2 million teens. To help this wonderful organization  

as a key clubber you can host fundraisers /events or directly donate.
All of this can be found on the Erika’s Lighthouse website.

PROGRAM PARTNER:

CONTACT INFORMATION

EMAIL-JASLYN@KTKEY.ORG
INSTAGRAM-KTKEYD6

ERIKA’S LIGHTHOUSE

Hello division 6 key clubbers' hope every ones holiday break was fantastic
,We are nearing the end of the 23-24 key club year, i hope we can go out
with a bang. With all the important things coming up please be sure to

read the newsletter and emails being sent out so you will be informed on
everything. With that being said if you have any questions don’t be afraid

to reach out.


